
PLEASE FORWARD THIS ANNOUNCEMENT TO OTHERS WHO MIGHT 
BE INTERESTED IN THE TOPIC 

Title: How to Avoid Some Common Graphical Mistakes 

Date/Time: Thursday, April 20, 2017 
4:00-5:30 p.m.  
Informal reception to follow at East Street Café at Union Station 
 
Speaker: Naomi B. Robbins, NBR 
 
Chair: Kathleen Robens, Montgomery Blair High School 
 
Sponsors: WSS Statistics Education Committee and WSS Methodology Section 
 
Location: Bureau of Labor Statistics Conference Center, Rooms 9/10 (Please check board in 
case of change of room) 
 
BLS is located at 2 Massachusetts Avenue, NE. Use the Red Line to Union Station. Parking in 
the area of BLS is available at Union Station. For parking information see 
http://www.unionstationdc.com/parking. No validation is available from BLS for reduced parking 
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RSVP: To be placed on the seminar attendance list at the Bureau of Labor Statistics, you need 
to e-mail your name, affiliation, and seminar name to wss_seminar@bls.gov (underscore after 
'wss') by noon on Tuesday, April 18. Please bring a photo ID to the seminar.  
 
Abstract: Good graphs are extremely powerful tools for communicating quantitative information 
clearly and accurately. Unfortunately, many of the graphs we see today are poor graphs that 
confuse, mislead or deceive the reader. This talk will describe a number of graphical mistakes 
and provide guidance for avoiding them. 
Note: The talk will be understandable to a wide audience, including high school and college 
students and faculty members, with only a knowledge of introductory statistics. 

POC email: Carol Joyce Blumberg, cblumberg@gmail.com 

No remote access will be available for this seminar 


